
 
 

 
Lumitron COVID-19 Statement 

 
March 23, 2020  
 
 
Dear Customers, Partners, Suppliers, and Friends: 
 
Many of our lighting products are built for the U.S. military, law enforcement, medical 
evacuation, and search and rescue missions. Many of our customers are considered prime 
contractors and are working on Federal U.S. Government Department of Defense contracts. 
Many of these contracts fall under the Defense Priority Allocation System (DPAS). The purpose 
of DPAS is to assure the timely availability of industrial resources to meet current national 
defense and emergency preparedness program requirements. These contracts typically have a 
DO-A1 Defense Priority rating.  
 
Lumitron Aerospace Lighting Components is therefore a critical supplier to United States 
Government Department of Defense; this means that our operations and personnel fall under 
the definition of Essential Business: Military and Defense contractors and their essential 
personnel are exempt from the various state and local stay-at-home orders. Essential personnel 
include prime, sub-prime, and supplier contractors’ employees at both the prime contract level 
and any supplier level at any tier.  
 
Our production facility continues to operate during normal business hours Monday to Friday and 
will remain fully operational for the foreseeable future. We will continue to follow CDC guidelines 
to ensure that we maintain a safe work environment for our employees.  
 
We greatly appreciate the extra effort put in by our customers, our suppliers, and our employees 
for continuing to perform the work that has been deemed essential for national security. We 
wish you a safe, healthy, and swift outcome to this global pandemic. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely,  

Gil Chassie  

Gil Chassie, President  

Lumitron Aerospace Lighting Components 


